
   

 
 

 
 

City of Phoenix 
Office of the City Engineer 

Design and Construction Procurement 
 

WS90400085   
LIFT STATION 40 REFURBISHMENT 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
 

ISSUE DATE: November 19, 2024  
 
Bidders are hereby notified that the point of contact for the above project, for which bids are to 
be received on December 3, 2024 has been amended.  Julie Smith is the Contract Specialist for 
this project. 
 
Julie Smith 
julie.b.smith@phoenix.gov 
(602)534-2418 
 
Julie is the point of contact for all items including: 
 

• All Project Inquiries 

• Site Visit Questions 

• Post Bid Documents 
 
 

 
 NOTE: Bidders must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by listing the number and date, 

where provided, on the SECTION 00 30 00 – BID FORM. 
 
 
 
 

 
Elizabeth Blakely 
Contracts Specialist II 
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 

 

************************END OF ADDENDUM************************ 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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